May 5, 2023

Dear Mayor Fierro and City Councilors,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as City Clerk with City of Bayard, effective June
5, 2023,

| appreciate the opportunities for growth and development that City of Bayard has given me
these last 13 years. | have made wonderful life long friends and have made some amazing
memories here, This was not an easy decision but [ feel this is what is best for my family and
health.

Sincerely, X
Mo Ane (e
Marlena Valenzuela -




